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Mike Lacey 
The Comedy and Magic Club 
1018 Hermosa Avenue 
Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 

September 14, 2018  

To: Hermosa Beach City Council Members & Staff 

I have spoken to Mayor Duclos in detail about the proposed La La Land event for Her-
mosa Beach. I think it’s an exciting undertaking and something our community can be 
very proud of. I’m all for an event that celebrates our cities strong history in the Jazz 
culture. 

I believe it’s important for our community to pursue events with a smaller footprint dur-
ing the winter months, when our small businesses can benefit from an increase in foot 
traffic, and when the police, fire and parking aren’t already at their limits. 

If the Comedy and Magic Club can assist in any way to help this project come to 
fruition, please don’t hesitate to call. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Lacey 
Owner 
The Comedy and Magic Club  
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9/17/18 AGENDA - PROPOSAL FROM MAYOR DUCLOS FOR SECOND ANNUAL 'LA LA LAND' EVENT
SUPPLEMENTAL LETTER FROM MIKE LACEY SUBMITTED TO THE CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE ON 9/17/18 AT 1:12 P.M.




